

## **Dear Valued Partners**,

We are pleased to inform you that, effective **31 December 2024, at 12:00 PM**, all Oman Air flights will operate to and from **Terminal 3** at King Khalid International Airport (KKIA), Riyadh.

To ensure a seamless travel experience, we kindly request your assistance in informing your guests about this important transition. Guests are encouraged to plan their arrival at the airport accordingly to allow sufficient time for check-in and boarding procedures.

For any further inquiries or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at:

**+966 11 5108733** or **+966 11 4733133** 

riyadhsalesteam@omanair.com

Thank you for your cooperation in making this transition smooth and successful.





